
Faith Formation Class Schedule Update 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding the schedule for our Faith Formation classes. 

Beginning next month, our classes will be held on Sundays at 10:00 AM instead of the usual 

Saturday sessions. This change will take effect starting November 5, 2023. 

Please see the updated schedule below: 

• November 5, 2023 - Class 1 

• November 12, 2023 - Class 2 

• November 19, 2023 - Class 3 

• November 26, 2023 - Class 4 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at the church office. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Blessings, 

Your Church Name 

Faith Formation Coordinator 


